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Bob Button 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

i Code 
06 July 2001 17:50 
Gosport 

Dear Jim / Bob 

I can’t rember exactly when but I have spoken to Peter Old, Bob Pennells and Jane Barton in that 
order earlier in the week. 
I thought I had a constructive discussion with Peter Old. Bob Pennells was a little bemused as he 
had little detail but accepted my reassurance that what was happening was in line with what the 
LMC had agreed and indeed initiated with the HA in terms of the performance proceedures. 
I was also pleased to hear from Jane Barton that although she could do without it she did have 
every confidence in the way things were being handled by the LMC so a pat on the back for you 
Bob. 
Keep in touch 

Steve 

09/07/01 


